
 
Announcement to the Market 

 

1st Quarter 2025 Results 

Itaú Unibanco Holding S.A. (“Company”) announces to the shareholders and to the 

market that the Complete Financial Statements for the Year Ended March 31, 2025, and 

the Management Discussion and Analysis for the 1st Quarter of 2025 are already available 

on the Investor Relations website (www.itau.com.br/investor-relations). 

 

Additionally, we forward the information described below: 

 

• Press Presentation on the quarterly results, scheduled for 05/09/2025 at 08:00 

a.m. (EDT) / 09:00 a.m. (Brasília time) (Attachment 01); 

• Presentation of the interactive meeting on the quarterly results, scheduled for 

Friday, 05/09/2025 at 09:00 a.m. (EDT) / 10:00 a.m. (Brasília time) (Attachment 

02); 

• Institutional Presentation of the 1st quarter of 2025 (Attachment 03). 

 

The expectations and tendencies presented are based on information available up to 

the moment and involve risks, uncertainties, and assumptions that may be beyond our 

control. 

These information’s strengthen our commitment to transparency in our disclosures to 

the many strategic audiences we have. 

São Paulo ‐ SP, May 08, 2025. 

Gustavo Lopes Rodrigues 

Investor Relations Officer 
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(portuguese only) 
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